THE NATIONAL FEDERATION OF

## BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL WOMEN'S CLUBS, INC.

of the United States of America

2012 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE N W WASHINGTON D C 20036 (202) 293 1100 October, 28, 1977

Dear BPW Delegate:

Time is running out, and the Women's Conference is almost here.

It's urgent that we know the position delegates will be taking on the various recommendations for the National Plan of Action. This is a political convention, and if the majority of women in this country are to prosper from actions taken at the Conference, careful plans must be developed.

In addition to the information we have already requested, more information is needed on the specific issues in the Plan of Action. Let me urge you to complete the enclosed questionnaire and return it in the self-addressed, stamped envelope as soon as possible.

You will be notified later of the date, time and place of the BPW caucus. The caucus will give all BPW delegates a chance to meet and discuss ways they can work together to be most effective.

We think the enclosed sheets on parliamentary procedure will help you during the Conference proceedings.

Sincerely,

Piliani Desna National President